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Please    
arrive Gym 

ready 
Families please check 

your gymnast is in      

suitable clothing, has 

long hair tied back, no 

jewelry and bring a 

named water bottle. 

We recommend foot-

wear and warm clothing 

to enter and exit the 

building 

 

  

 

 

End of Term 4 2022 

Wow what a year! The end of Term 4 is just around the corner.  

We would like to remind you that we will be concluding our 9 weeks for Term 4 on 

Friday the 16th of December. Monday classes will be finishing up in week 10 on    

Monday the 19th of December (due to public holidays).  

This Term our Gym for All classes have been learning skills to achieve for our Kiwi Gym 

Fun badges. Congratulations to all Gymnasts receiving badges.  

Thank you for another great Term, its great to see so many happy faces in the gym. 

Remember to get in contact if you are not returning in Term 1 2023.  

Can  you lend a helping hand? We have a very busy few months ahead as 
we prepare to move the Club to our new location. We are just awaiting a 
lease agreement to be signed which will allow us to takeover the keys on 
1st January 2023. 

In preparation for the shift, we need some help! 

Are you or someone you know a builder who can help with the supply  
of building materials? We are wanting to line one wall of the building,     
approximately 20 metres in length, and would prefer to not to pay full 
retail prices of ply, framing, nails etc. 

We are also looking for any painters for advice and help to paint, walls 
and part of the concrete floor.  

Alternatively can you offer any help packing 
and / or moving? We are starting packing  
some areas now, but majority of the shifting 
will be done once we have sorted the      
cleaning, building and painting. 

If you can help in anyway please let us know by emailing  

gymnastica@xtra.co.nz    or  phoning  0273247544  
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Need to entertain the kids before Christmas? We are offering 

4 days for our holiday programme this December.  

9am - 3pm of supervised fun, with lots of 

games, arts and crafts. Head to our website 

www.gymnastica.co.nz to book.  

December Holiday Programme 

Lost          

Property 

All unclaimed property 

will be either donated  

or thrown away at the 

end of Term 4. 

Please check the table 

in the foyer in case 

anything belongs to 

your family. 

 

Term fees are the 

clubs main revenue. 

We do require 

prompt payment so 

we can cover our  

operating expenses. 

As a general rule all 

existing members get 

priority into the next 

terms classes.                    

Invoices are sent prior 

to school holidays.          

Your payment by the 

due date confirms  

membership and  

allows us to plan our 

classes and volunteer 

coaches. 

 

 

Congratulations  
Congratulations to our Club Manager 

and coach Jody Le Bas on receiving 

an Impact award at the                 

2022 Taranaki Sports Awards.  

The Impact Award is open to any  

person who has made an outstanding 

contribution to sport/or active        

recreation.  

Well done and thank you for all you 

do to keep this Gym Club running.  

Term 1 2023 
Traditionally Gymnastica Gym Club have guaranteed nine weeks of 

gymnastics tuition each term which allows us to cater for terms that 

include public holidays. 

Term 1 2023, we will be working slightly differently and offering seven 

weeks for Monday classes and eight weeks for all other weekdays. 

Term fees will be adjusted to reflect this change. 

We are hoping that this will then give us some wriggle time as we 

complete all the work packing down and setting up the gym club. 

The week commencing 30th January, we hope to run some open days 

so that you and your gymnast can attend to see the new set up. 

Details will be sent by email in the New Year. 


